
NOTICE 

TOWN OF HUDSON 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2019 at 5:15 PM 

at the Hudson Town Hall, 980 County Road A 

to consider the request of  

Hartman Development 

to change the zoning for a portion of 595 Hermes Road 

from Commercial to Industrial.  

Action may be taken at the regular Town Board Meeting 

Following the public hearing. 

 

 

Vickie Shaw 

Town Clerk 

10/24/19; 10/31/2019 

 


